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Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

In this issue... 

NICE draft guideline consultation - call for members' input 

World Mental Health Day - for information 
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NICE draft guideline consultation 

The Faculty is putting together a response to the NICE draft guideline consultation 

– Workplace policy and management practices to improve the health and 

wellbeing of employees, which is currently out for consultation. 

The consultation page has all the information and documents you need to 

comment. 

We should welcome input from members to this Faculty response.  This should be 

sent to frances.quinn@fom.ac.uk by midday on Wednesday 14 October. 
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World Mental Health Day - 10 October 

To support World Mental Health Daythe BMJ has created this landing page to 

showcase the best resources on offer from the BMJ which includes Occupational 

and Environmental Medicine. We would be most grateful if you could share this 

with your networks and colleagues. 
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With best wishes 

 
Judith Willetts 

Chief Executive 

  

 

 


